
 

 

5-7-2021 UPDATE from the Library Director 
 
 
We are pleased to report that the Library will soon be moving to Stage 3.5 in our phased 
reopening plan, and Quick Browse appointments will begin on Monday, May 17th. You may 
schedule an appointment on our website beginning Monday, May 10th. 
 
The metrics being used to move through the stages of our phased Reopening Plan are based 
on statistics from the Washtenaw County Health Department, and fortunately those show the 
number of new COVID-19 cases in the county trending downward once again. 
 
Please continue watching for further updates on our website and our Facebook page, and thank 
you for helping us keep our community healthy and safe. 
 
Mary Ellen Mulcrone 
Library Director   

https://www.salinelibrary.org/wp-content/uploads/2021/05/SDL-Reopening-plan-metrics-summary.pdf
https://www.salinelibrary.org/wp-content/uploads/2021/03/520-Exhibit-A-Reopening-Plan-updated-3-2021.pdf
https://www.washtenaw.org/3108/Cases
https://www.facebook.com/Saline-District-Library-469351625636

